
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of General Services to report to the Information, Technology, and 
General Services Committee on a policy for publicly available electric vehicle charging 
stations. The report should include whether they should be available free of charge or on 
a fee basis, whether there should be time limits imposed for use of the stations, and how 
to ensure that the stations are not out of date.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


